Hi.
 
We’ll be using the section to keep you updated on all things PTFA.
 
We’ve some really exciting plans in the pipeline that we’re just finalising including adult events and kids events. We’ll update as soon as we can. 
 
Little reminder that our logo competition is open till the 14th Feb. Please drop all entries to the school office before then - there’s a Smyths voucher up for grabs for the winning design!
 
Our friends at Runwell Social Club have agreed to help us with fundraising - they’ll be donating all profits from the sale of the bingo dabbers to the PTFA fund for their bingo events. Their next one is the 7th Feb 8pm, please come along (but don’t bring your dabbers ;). We hope to do some more events with them in the next few months.
 
Lastly, a huge thanks to everyone that’s signed up and is using easyfundraising. We’ve raised so far a whopping £986!!
Sign up free at www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/st-lukes-park-primary-ptfa
Over 8,000 retailers will donate to us for FREE every time you use easyfundraising to shop with them.
 
More info on events to come soon!
 
Thanks for your continued support.
 
Laura, Nicola, Liz, Ashlee, Claudia, Gemma, Kayleigh, Maria, Melanie and Sophie.

